Re: ATTENDANCE OF PARK, AND RECREATION COMMISSIONERS AT THE B. C. PROVINCIAL PARKS AND RECREATION CONFERENCE VERNON, B. C. 1978 APRIL 27 - 30

Following is a report from the Parks and Recreation Administrator regarding attendance of two Commissioners at the subject conference in Vernon, B. C.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT advance budget approval be granted for the attendance of Commissioners J. P. Daem and A. E. Lock at the B. C. Provincial Parks and Recreation Conference in Vernon, B. C., 1978 April 27 - 30.

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER

1978 APRIL 17

FROM: PARKS AND RECREATION ADMINISTRATOR

RE: ATTENDANCE OF PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSIONERS
B.C. PROVINCIAL PARKS AND RECREATION CONFERENCE
VERNON, B.C. APRIL 27-30

At its meeting of 1978 April 19, the Parks and Recreation Commission authorized the attendance of Commissioners J.P. Daem and A.E. Lock at the above conference at a cost of \$794.80.

The funds have been included in the 1978 Annual Budget, and advance approval is, therefore, requested.

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council approve the attendance of Commissioners J.P. Daem and A.E. Lock at the B.C. Provincial Parks and Recreation Conference in Vernon, B.C., April 27-30.

Dennis Gaunt

AG:gl